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October 3, 2006 081-12152-03

Mr. Jeffrey Crawford

Rhode Island Department of Environmental Management
Office of Waste Management

235 Promenade Street

Providence, RI 02908-5767

Subject:  Springfield Street School Complex, 50 Springfield Street, Providence, RI

Dear Mr. Crawford:

We are submitting this letter and the attached photographs to document that an area of soil settling
reported in the most recent quarterly monitoring report has been repaired. The small hole was
observed adjacent to the concrete berm surrounding the transformer behind the middle school. The
orange snow fence barrier was not observed. Repairs were made by the Providence School
Department on September 21, 2006.

Sincerely, , 2 7
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Donna H. Pallister, P.E., L.S.P.
Senior Engineer

CC: S. Tremblay, Providence School Department 53
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2 Photograph of same area after repairs (photographed on 10/3/06)




